
Our strong, supportive culture is based on the real sense of partnership between home and school.  
Children are up to 25% more successful in school when parents and carers are actively involved in 

their education. 
 

 
 

Opportunities for parents and carers to work with our school: 

 
Maths & Literacy Workshops – Find out how we teach Maths & English in 
school today. 
 
Lesson Observations – Come in and watch how your child is taught in a 
junior school. 
 
Parent / Teacher Consultations – teacher feedback is provided during the 
autumn term and spring term, with further feedback offered in the summer 
term after year-end reports. 
 
Kent Test and Secondary Transfer meetings - Find out how you can support 
your child through the secondary transition process. 
 
Keeping Children Safe Online -  meetings, factsheets and webpages – Find 
out how to make sure your child is using the internet safely. 
 
Reading with your Child – Find out how to get your child interested in all 
books of all types and how they can make the most of their reading. 
 
Volunteers & PTFA – join our vibrant team of volunteers and PTFA 
members, who stage a wide range of events for the children, help with 
reading in class and school trips. 
 
iPads– learn how to allow children to use their iPads safely and sensibly in 
school and at home.   


